



Via email to: Andrew.Turvey@nationwide.co.uk

Mr. Andrew Turvey
Chairman of the Board of Trustees
Wiki UK Limited
23 Cartwright Way
Nottingham
NG9 1RL
England

Re: Request for Discretionary Charitable Grant to Wikimedia Foundation

Dear Mr. Turvey:

On behalf of the Wikimedia Foundation, Inc., I am writing to request that Wiki UK Limited consider making a charitable grant to us for our general charitable purposes in furtherance of our shared charitable purpose of developing and effectively disseminating knowledge and other educational, cultural and historic content via freely accessible online information repositories whose content is freely and collaboratively editable.

While we understand that the amount of any such grant is fully within the discretion of the Board of Wiki UK Limited, we request that the Board consider a grant of \$65,000 U.S. Our use of any such grant funds are detailed in our annual plan and will be reported on in our Annual Reports for the year in which we receive the grant and each year until the grant has been fully expended.

Please feel free to contact me should you wish to discuss this request further.

Yours sincerely,

**Barry Newstead** 

Chief Global Development Officer